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NEWSLETTER 
 
 

KINDNESS   RESILIENCE   EXCELLENCE   RESPECT 

 

Term 2 Week 9 
Thursday 24th June 2021 

Principal:  Kate Bennett 
 

  

 

July  2021  
Fri day 2nd  - Early Dismissal at 2pm  

                   Assembly 9am 

 

July 2021  
Mon 19th  ð Term 3 commences 8.50am 

 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Parent Teacher Interviews 
Parent teacher interviews are occurring now and will continue in week 10.  Teachers are meeting with 
parents and discussing reports that were sent home last week.  It has been lovely to see so many parents 
coming in to meet with teachers and discuss their childôs progress.  If you have not booked an interview 
yet you still can.  Go to www.schoolinterviews.com.au and enter the code fwefk. Thank you to all the 
parents who have booked in for an interview, it would be great if we could have all parents attend an 
interview.  While parents are on site for interviews we ask that you scan in using the QR code and 
maintain social distancing whilst on site. 
 

Early Dismissal 
Students will also be dismissed at 2pm on Friday the 2nd of July as it is the last day of term. 
 
 

 
Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on School Students with Disability (NCCD)  
NAPS will once again be collecting information for the NCCD next term.  All schools are required to 
collect information about the numbers of students that they provide adjustments to under the Disability 
Discrimination Act (1992) and Disability Standards of Education.  This data is used as the basis for 
national funding.  
The NCCD involves the collection of;  

¶ the number of students receiving adjustments to enable them to participate in education 
on the same basis as other students  

¶ the level of adjustment provided to students  

¶ studentôs type of disability if known  
 
Under the model the definition of disability is broad and includes learning difficulties, health and mental 
health conditions.  
 
If your child is identified for inclusion in the collection, the required information will be included in this 
yearôs data collection.  

Important Dates  
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FROM THE PRINCIPALé.continued 

 
If you have any questions about the data collection, please contact Kate Bennett on 8267 1644. Further 
information can be found at: http://www.education.gov.au/nationally-consistent-collection-data-school-
students-disability. 
 
Lunch orders for Term 3 
Thank you to the Parents and Friends committee who have had some meetings to discuss finding a 
replacement supplier of lunch orders since Caf® Teca has closed.  Perrymanôs have been fantastic at 
supplying lunches for our school in the interim.   We are investigating whether they will continue to do 
this service for us and possibly Felliniôs might also do a lunch order option.  There will be more 
information to come before the end of the term in regard to lunch orders options for the rest of the year. 
 
Art exhibition 
Thank you to Jodie A who has worked very hard organising another art exhibition.  This exhibition will 
run from Friday the 2nd of July until Thursday the 29th of July. 
During Reconciliation week children collaborated with Major Sumner to create a range of fantastic 
artworks.  Year 2 to 7 studentôs artwork will be displayed in the North Adelaide Community Centre for all 
families to visit and view. The centre is open Monday to Friday from 10am until 4pm. The rest of the 
childrenôs artwork will be on display throughout the school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mobile Phone Policy 
Primary schools have been instructed by the Education Department to implement a mobile phone policy.  
You will be emailed this policy shortly along with the opportunity to give feedback. The new mobile phone 
policy will be implemented as of term 3. 
 
Holidays 
Thank you to all the teachers and students who have been working very hard with their learning this 
term.  I hope everyone has a lovely holiday and all our families get to spend some quality time together.  
We look forward to working with you and your child again in Term 3.  Term 3 commences on Monday 
the 19th of July. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Warm regards 
Kate Bennett ï Principal 
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BUSINESS 

 
Qkr App 
Qkr is a little like an online shop, it is not specific to your child/rens school account.  Therefore 
if you have already paid for an item it will still appear everytime you login as the items are 
open to everyone from the School.  Please wait until you receive notes from your class 
teacher before you pay for an excursion/event to ensure your child/rens class is going on 
that specific excursion etc.  Please ensure you have the correct class and teacher selected 
for your child/ren. 
 
Please ensure your child/rens Excursions/Camps etc ï are paid prior to the student attending 
the event 
 
Please remember not to send cash to the Front Office.  Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Payment of School Fees ï Current Family Statements have been posted in the last week.   
Thank you to all the families who have paid their fees recently.  If you would like extra time to pay your 
fees please contact me on 8267 1644 and press 3 to speak to the Business Manager to discuss a 
payment arrangement. 
 
If your family circumstances change please ensure you notify the Front Office with your new residential 
address, email address and phone number so we can keep your records up to date. 
 
Overdue Accounts ï If no contact is made to the school and your fees remain unpaid, the school reserves 
the right to pass overdue accounts to Central Debt Collection every year.  If this occurs, families are 
responsible for the payment of the collection costs as per parents/guardians declaration in the Enrolment 
Contract. 
 
Unfortunately, accounts are not able to be split.  It is the legal responsibility of each signatory on the 
enrolment contract to pay all tuition fees unless a Financial Court Order is put in place.  Parents are 
requested to make their own arrangements regarding payment of accounts if they are a split family. 
 
School Card  
You need to reapply at the beginning of every year to qualify for the school card grant.  It does not 
rollover, it is only for the current school year.  Make sure you get your school card application lodged 
before the cut off date of 19th November, 2021. 
 
Families who may qualify for the School Card Grant should complete Form A ï Income Audit (Combined 
Gross Family Income $60,867.00) or Form B ï Self Employed, Hardship and Change in Circumstances.  
You can access the online forms from any device that gets internet.  Visit:-   
sa.gov.au/education/schoolcard   Select the form you would like to apply for and follow the prompts.  
You can save the form, and return to complete it at another time, by clicking on the save button.  All 
processed applications automatically come through to the school.  You will be notified by mail from 
Schoolcard on your outcome, if you are successful there is nothing further you need to do.  If you are 
asked for more information, please do so in a timely manner or you risk your application being rejected. 

 
 
 

 
Thank you 

Michelle Shearing - Business Manager 
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ASSEMBLY AWARDS 

 
Assembly Awards 15th June 2021 
 
Value Awards to: 
 
Kindness awarded to: 

Ishika (MK14) For always showing kindness to her friends. 
Abigail (AR7) For always looking out for others and making sure they are happy. 
Lockley (MB1) For always being inclusive and friendly. He is a lovely class member. 
Clynton (TS4) For helping others pack and being super organised on camp. 
 
Excellence awarded to: 

Kean Ming (LH13) For excellence in hand control, Fred Talk and ideas when writing about the tawny 
frog mouth. 
Zac (PM8) For putting in lots of effort to achieve his reading and maths goals. Well done! 
Saffa (LE11) For always being ready for learning and striving to do her best at all times. 
Nicholas L (MC3) For working extremely hard to meet personal learning goals during the fractions 
lessons. 
Adelaide (LS6) For always creating outstanding, informative visual displays ï The Water Cycle in 
particular. 
 
Respect awarded to: 

Isabella (TK12) For always showing upmost respect 
towards her classmates and peers. 
Cacia (TC9) For always listening and responding 
positively to teacher instructions. 
Tien (HW5) For being a positive, polite, kind and 
respectful person in his words and actions every day. 
 
Resilience awarded to: 

Efia & Akeem (KG2) For pushing themselves outside 
their comfort zones to complete their Oral Language 
Presentations. 
 
 
Achievement Awards to: 

Stefan (LH13) For always persisting with his tasks and 
reading with beautiful expression. 
Ethan (MK14) For his amazing confidence and 
enthusiasm when writing his Australian animal 
descriptions. 
Rory (AR7) For brightening up the classroom with her 
big smile and good sense of humour. 
Fergus (PM8) For making a fabulous start at NAPS. He 
has joined our class seamlessly and his peers and I are 
enjoying getting to know him. 
Xiomara (MB1) For excellent progress in all learning 
areas. She has been working hard ï well done! 
Declan (LE11) For demonstrating fantastic scientific knowledge and vocabulary and being able to 
explain his thinking clearly in Science lessons. 
Felix (TK12) For his engaging, well rehearsed, entertaining oral presentation about óplanesô. 
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ASSEMBLY AWARDSé.continued 

 
Elsa (TC9) For being able to identify her learning needs and seeking assistance. 
Evan (MC3) For demonstrating a high level of inferencing skills during guided reading. 
Olivia J (TS4) For showing persistence and dedication in team building tasks on camp. 
Brodie (KG2) For putting in a lot of effort in reading groups. 
Emma (LS6) For demonstrating excellent organisational skills and completing written work to a high 
standard. 
Matthew (HW5) For demonstrating a fantastic work ethic and persisting through challenges. 
 

 
Media Arts Awards to: 

Grace & Hudson (LH13) For beautiful artwork which involved drawing Aboriginal designs on Australian 
animals. 
 
Chinese Awards 

Harry (AR7) Being a great listener and carrying an excellent attitude to all learning tasks. 
Zara (HW5) Being a great listener and actively responds to all learning tasks. 
 

LIBRARY NEWS 

 
Congratulations to the following students who have been busy with 
their reading: 
Alana Keller, Declan James Dunne, Coco Gao, Harriet Moore, Sofia 
Doan, Christiana Athena,  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Yours readingly, 
Dan & Yianoula 
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OSHC HOLIDAY PROGRAM  

 
If you wish to book your child into OSHC, the vacation Care booking form will be attached to the OSHC 
website http://www.nthadelaideps.sa.edu.au/out-of-hours-care/vacation/ 
 
If you require any further information please email oshc.naps925@schools.sa.edu.au   

NAPS OSHC JULY 2021 VACATION CARE PROGRAM 
 

 
 

Monday 5th July Tuesday 6th July Wednesday 7th 
July 

Thursday 8th 
July 

Friday 9th July 

 
Sports Day 

 
Come dressed as 

your favourite 
sports star or in 
your sports gear 
as we spend the 

day doing all 
things sports. 

 
 Artist Day 

 
Let your creativity 

flow as we 
become artists, 

exploring different 
types of art 
techniques. 

 
Excursion: 

Latitude  
10am session 

 
Arrive by 8.45am 

as the bus is 
leaving 9.15am 

 
Reach new 

heights as we 
jump and climb at 

latitude.  

 
NAIDOC DAY 

 
Celebrate 

NAIDOC week 
as we explore 
Aboriginal and 

Indigenous 
Culture through 

games and 
craft. 

 

 
Ice cream Day 

 
July is National Ice 
cream month! So, 

come and join us in 
a fun day planned 

all around ice-
cream! 

 
 

Monday 12th July Tuesday 13th 
July 

Wednesday 14th 
July 

Thursday 15th 
July 

Friday 16th July 

 
Medieval Day 

 
Come dressed as 
a knight, princess, 
or your favourite 

fairy-tale character 
as we spend the 

day doing 
medieval style 

actives.   

 
Footsteps 

 
Arrive by 9.30 so 
you donôt miss 
out. 
 
Get your dancing 
shoes on as 
ñfootstepsò come 
to us to run some 
dancing classes, 
followed by a cool 
disco!  

 
Self Care Day 

 
Bring your 

dressing gown 
and let the stress 

of school melt 
away as we 

spend the day 
relaxing and 
pampering 

ourselves at 
NAPS OSHC spa.  

 
Inflatable 

world 
 

Arrive by 10.45 
am as the bus 
is leaving at  

11.15 am 
Come along for 
some bouncy 
inflatable fun. 

 
Pyjama Day and 
Electronics Day 

 
Tomorrow is 

National Pyjama 
Day, so what better 

way to finish the 
holidays with a 
relaxing PJ and 
electronics day. 
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YEAR 7 TO HIGH SCHOOL IN 2022  
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